FW: Materials\Supplies at 300\400 block of N Washington

Eric Powell

Thu 5/30/2024 9:57 AM

Sent Items

To:Casey Slone <caseysloneconstruction@gmail.com>;

FYI copy of what | sent this morning.

Eric G. Powell, PE

Director of Public Works & Utilities
City Engineer

903-935-4489

City of Marshall

PO Box 698

Marshall, TX 75671

From: Eric Powell

Sent: Thursday, May 30, 2024 9:57 AM

To: Alex Agnor <Agnor.Alex@marshalltexas.net>; Anna Lane <ALane@marshalltexas.net>; 'Audrey B
(audreybsboutique@gmail.com)' <audreybsboutique@gmail.com>; '‘Blackbird Bath' <blackbirdbathlic@gmail.com>; 'Chip'
<chiparledge@att.net>; 'Debbie Parker' <dlparker1122@gmail.com>; 'dscottcarlile1372@gmail.com’
<dscottcarlile1372@gmail.com>; 'Edward Allen' <edsportscenterdesigns@gmail.com>; 'EImer Vargas'
<masterpiece2020@masterpiecebarbers.com>; 'Gwen Volk' <gwenvolk@gwenvolk.com>; 'Jackie'
<netxcowgirl@yahoo.com>; 'Jeanette Krohn' <jnetwk@gmail.com>; 'Karen Bickerdike' <karenbickerdike@att.net>; Lacy
Burson <burson.lacy@marshalltexas.net>; 'Larry Watts' <watts.larry@gmail.com>; 'Marcel Avelar'
<marcial.avelar@gmail.com>; 'Maria - 1st Choice Personnel' <maria@1stchoicepersonnel.net>; 'paige@gfapartners.com’
<paige@gfapartners.com>; 'Raigan Golladay' <royalcypress@outlook.com>; 'Raven Lenz (BlackBirdLLC@gmail.com)'
<BlackBirdLLC@gmail.com>; 'Reta Williams' <retawilliams21@gmail.com>; 'Stella Alexander' <etosintexas@hotmail.com>;
'Steven O'Bryan' <steven.obryan@gmail.com>

Cc: Terrell Smith (Smith.Terrell@marshalltexas.net) <Smith.Terrell@marshalltexas.net>

Subject: Materials\Supplies at 300\400 block of N Washington

This is a friendly reminder that all the materials and supplies staged\stored on the 300 and 400 blocks of N Washington in
connection with the streetscape project should not be moved or displaced by anyone without prior consent from the
General Contractor, Casey Slone. All the supplies\materials are the responsibility of the General Contractor until they are
installed and accepted by the City and therefore must not be impacted by anyone. If for some reason you have had the
need to displace\relocate any of the materials please replace any and all to their original position. Thank you.

Eric G. Powell, PE

Director of Public Works & Utilities
City Engineer

903-935-4489

City of Marshall

PO Box 698

Marshall, TX 75671



